
Report on Fiskerton Community Hub for the Annual Parish Meeting 

2020-2021 

 

As with so many other things, the Community Hub has been dormant during 
the last year due to the Coronavirus pandemic.  

We were all very saddened at the death of Frank Johnson, one of our 
committee members during this time.  Frank was very keen to establish a 
walking group as part of the Hub’s activities and without his impetus this will 
be difficult to get going. 

Unfortunately several of the committee members have ongoing health 
problems, so it was decided that it would be in everyone’s best interests if the 
Hub, which has always been a sub-committee of the Village Hall Management 
Committee, was actually incorporated into the main committee of the Village 
Hall.  This was agreed at the Village Hall Management Committee’s AGM this 
year and at the same time, I stepped down as Chairperson of the Hub due to a 
change in my personal circumstances. 

I would like to thank all the committee members for the work that they have 
put into the Hub so far.  Jayne Bellas and Paul Fishwick have both stepped 
down; remaining committee members are Ady Walker (Treasurer), Jo Marshall 
and Joyce Taylor.   

 

Carole Mackinder 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


